Magnifico, Rose

From: Maxim Boiko <oligomers@bigmir.net>

Sent: February-29-16 4:19 PM

To: Magnifico, Rose; info@villageofwoodbridge.ca

Subject: woodbridge condo meeting

C_Q_ Communication SP CW: Mar I/No Item: _____

Hi,

I am a resident of Woodbridge, 142 Wallace str.

In general I am of course against building new condos (and even townhouses) in the Woodbridge core. The traffic is becoming exorbitant already.

On the other hand, nobody is restoring old houses standing empty for many years now. It would be nice if the town authorities would preoccupy themselves with improving the city landscape: build some very small plaza with a post office or something like that. I also mind against building too tall structures, but here I am not sure what is the top height in Woodbridge downtown now.

Sincerely,

Maxim Boiko oligomers@bigmir.net h: (416) 741-9333

c: (416) 509-0743